
taken in the FCCC; the other page deals with "G-7
Sectoral Analysis"

• Several tables that may be relevant to a discussion of
historic emissions trends

• Several pages drawn from World Energy Outlook, 1995
Edition of the International Energy Agency that refer
to historical trends, the outlook for energy-related
C02 emissions and regional variation in transport fuel
consumption

• An illustrative list of reference materials on
historic emissions trends and indicators

We recognize that the full publications from which these
materials are drawn do not lend themselves to inclusion in a
miscellaneous document. Plevertheless, we assume that the
secretariat and other Parties have access to such publications
and that we will begin considering global emissions trends at
the October AGBM session, under an appropriate agenda item,
drawing upon these and other relevant materials. w_th
sufficient notice to facilitate shipment, we would be pleased
to furnish copies of U.S. Government publications, i f necessary

or desirable.

We have assembled the materials enclosed in this letter
quickly in order the meet the September 8 deadline. There may,
in addition, be other materials that we will wish to submit to
the secretariat and draw to the attention of our colleagues
prior to or during the October AGBM meeting.

We appreciate the secretariat's efforts to compile the
views of Parties and circulate therm prior to the Oc:ober AGBM

meeting. We believe that this effort should help further our
efforts at that session.-

Enclosures:
As stated.


